
Th e

Ci t y  C ou nc i l  o f  t h e  C i t y  o f  C u l ve r  C i t y
hereby awards this

Certificate of Recognition
To

All FeedCulver Volunteers

On behalf of the City Council of the City of Culver City, thank you for your tireless
volunteer efforts with FeedCulver during the COVID-19 pandemic and beyond.
Your continued dedication and support to provide food to those in need have
ensured health and safety to the most vulnerable residents of Culver City. The City
Council is grateful for your service.

Date

December 13, 2021


